
Renewal Letter for Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) 
between the Center for Emergency Situations and Disaster Risk Reduction (“CESDRR”) and the 

United Nations Children’s Fund (“UNICEF”), to collaborate on promoting child-centered 
disaster risk reduction strategies and child-centered humanitarian action strategies in the Central 

Asia and South Caucasus Sub-Region. 

3 March 2020 

Dear Mr. Ukashev, 

Under “Article VI: Terms of the MOU”, of the Memorandum of Understanding dated 2 March 
2017 referenced above, the MOU may be extended by written agreement between the Parties for 
further periods of three (3) years on the same terms and conditions as this MOU.  Based on the 
discussion and mutual agreement, UNICEF expresses its interest to extend the MOU for a three-
year period from March 2020 to February 2023.  

Please indicate your agreement of the MOU extension as indicated above by signing below and 
returning one fully executed original of this letter agreement to tten@unicef.org.  Please retain the 
other fully executed original for your files. 

Agreed to and Authorized by: 

Mr. Philippe Cori 
Deputy Regional Director 
UNICEF Regional Office for Europe and Central 
Asia  

Mr. Jergalbek Ukashev 
Director  
Center for Emergency Situations and Disaster 
Risk Reduction in Almaty  

Cc: Mr. Arthur Van Diesen, UNICEF Representative in Kazakhstan 
 Ms. Annmarie Swai, UNICEF ECARO Regional Emergency Advisor 
 Ms. Tatiana Ten, UNICEF ECARO Regional Emergency Specialist  




